
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Date: 01/07/2024                                                   Letter ref: CP/00723  

 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Public Exhibition on Thursday 18th July 4pm to 7.30pm 
Proposed development on land to the south of Cherry Blossom Way, Sparkford 
 

Collier Planning are working with Sparkford II LVA LLP in preparing an outline planning 

application on land south of Cherry Blossom Way, Sparkford. The land is question is shown on 

the site location plan overleaf.  

We are holding a public exhibition on Thursday 18th July from 4pm to 7.30pm at Sparkford Parish 

Hall, to provide the community with an opportunity to see the draft plans for a proposed new 

residential development of around 60 dwellings. 

Please drop in anytime between 4pm and 7.30pm to find out more and provide your feedback 

on the proposals. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

COLLIER PLANNING 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Owner/Occupier 
 

 



 

Development Site Location Plan 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 


